
VOICE OF THE VILLAS  
April 13, 2024 

 
 

Chestnut Creek Master Association Board Meeting 
 Wednesday, April 17th 

6:00 pm  
Patios Club house.   

Following the meeting there will be a presentation  
by the Lakes Committee. 

 
 

 
IMPORTANT NEW INFORMATION 
Chestnut Creek Masters Association (CCMA) has contracted with a new management 
company 
KEYS-CALDWELL located on Indian Hills Blvd. in Venice.  
 
To register: go to their website:  Keys-Caldwell Inc., click on OWNERS and Register. 
They have lots of helpful information.  Your updated contact information is important to 
submit to receive timely mailings. 
 

 
 

VILLAS MONTHLY MEETING 
Thursday, April 18th 

10:15 am sharp 
Jacaranda Library 

Agenda will include a presentation regarding potential new Internet/TV service 
 

 
 
Also, please note VILLAS WEBSITE is:  www.myvocc.com. 
To access a complete Villa Residents' listing the following password is required: 
VillasCC1. 
 
New FACEBOOK GROUP:   
Villas of Chestnut Creek Neighbors (thanks John Gerber) 
 

 
 

A REMINDER RE: PET PROTOCOL IN THE VILLAS... 
be a Good Neighbor 

 
We are experiencing a problem with loose dogs and cats.  Just a gentle reminder even 
cats can not be out loose.   
Villas Rules and Regulations state: 

• All domestic animals shall be kept on a leash when outside the unit property. 



• All animal droppings must be picked up by the owners of the animal and must be 
disposed of at your own residence. 

• No animals shall be allowed to create constant noise audible to any adjoining 
property to such an extent as to be offensive. 

 
 

A Special Note of Gratitude to: 
JANE RODGERS, BRAD EDWARDS, BRIDGET EDWARDS, EILEEN DEIMLER for the lovely 
new Pool enhancements include new table umbrellas, planters and cheery plants.  Water 
aerobics, every Monday - Friday @ 10:00am. 
 

 
 

"We do not see things as they are, 
We see things as we are" 

Anais Nin 
 


